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 July 28, 2021 

 
VIA E-MAIL ONLY 
Susan S. Fiering 
Deputy Attorney General, Retired Annuitant 
California Attorney General’s Office 
1515 Clay St., 20th Floor 
Oakland, CA 94612 
 
Re: Notice of Intent to Withdraw 60-Day Notice of Violation # 2021-1784 
 

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 
 
Dear Ms. Fiering, 
 
Pursuant to your email of July 21, 2021, Keep America Safe and Beautiful (“KASB”) withdraws 
Notice # 2021-1784, served on Southeastern Mills, Inc., alleging violations of Proposition 65 
based on elevated levels of Arsenic (inorganic arsenic compounds) in fish base.  In addition, we 
will inform the alleged violator the notice has been withdrawn by U.S.P.S. First-Class mail.  
Nothing in this letter is intended to, or should be interpreted to, construe that the 60-Day Notice 
of Violation, or the violations alleged therein, lacked merit or otherwise failed to comply with 
California Health & Safety Code §§ 25249.6 et seq. requirements. 
 
If there is anything additional we can provide at this time, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       SEVEN HILLS LLP 

 
 
 
 
Laralei Paras 
Attorneys for  
Keep America Safe and Beautiful 

 


